

## The American University

## NEWSTETTER

A Weeky Publication

# GLBC

# GLBC Co-sponsors Condom Awareness Week!

The GLBC Business Council decided to co-sponsor Condom Awareness Week by donating \$100 to the Health Center. Our name will appear on all publicity concerning the event and we are hosting a presentation at one of our meetings. Other events include special appearances by "CondomMan/Woman" around campus, condom grams, and a Condom Variety Show in the Tavern.

### Youth Empowerment

A number of youth service providers and youth themselves are seeking to

empower those under 24 during the National March on Washington weekend. Youth Empowerment Speakout (YES) will host a dance and other events during the march weekend. This is a national effort which grew directly out of the 1992 National Gay & Lesbian Health Conference in LA. If you would like to know more about YES and sexual minority youth, please contact the Bridges Project by writing to SMYALLII at 333 1/2 Penn. Ave., SE, Washington DC 20003.

### Volunteers Needed for Awareness Programs

There are several LGAPs
(awareness programs)
coming up in the dorms this
month. We need volunteers
to attend!!! This will involve
about two hours of your time
answering questions from
students about what it means
to be lesbian, gay or

bisexual. The events are in the residence halls and have been requested by the individual "floors." If you want more information, contact the office.

#### Officers:

Erik Paul, Co-president Gillain Barnes, Co-president Brent Markly, Treasurer Bruce Douglas, Special Proj. Erika Doucette, AIDS Mem.

Office hours on Tues. 5:30-8PM, call (202) 362-9624.

## Your Name In Lights!!

Without your input to this newsletter things can get very boring!!! Please submit your articles, ideas, stories, and your ads for upcoming events. Remember that without you our group is nothing!!

## Message from Co-president Erik Paul

By now most of you, or I hope most of you are far away from school on a nice warm beach enjoying your spring break. As you and I both know the time right before spring break is filled with tons-o-work and this is the reason for the delay in the publication of this newsletter. Rest a sure that in the future that this will not be the case. We hope that when we return from spring break that we will be publishing again on a weekly basis - Till then enjoy your time off. And don't forget Gay, Lesbian and Bisexual Pride Day is everyday!

#### Erik

P.S. By the way stay tuned in upcoming issues for special information about The March On Washington and campus events that weekend!!!

March 5. 1993

VOL 1. No. 4

WASHINGTON. D.C.

## ACTION!! ACTION!! ACTION!!

The AU Christian Network is sponsoring an event entitled "Can Homosexuals Change?" The featured speaker is Anthony Falzarano from Transformation. Mr. Falzarano's organization is a ministry to "former" homosexuals and those who are not happy in the homosexual "lifestyle." The GLBC is extremely concerned about what will be advocated by this speaker. Please attend our regular Wednesday night meeting for more information. Your presence is needed, please come to our meeting and the event!

Thursday, March 18, 8PM in the SIS Lounge:

"Can Homosexuals Change?"

Call the AU Christian Network 202-885-8483 for a free ticket.

Bruce Douglas GLBC Special Projects Coord. 703-553-6041

We need your help!!!!! If you can house people for the National March on Washington the weekend of April 23-25 Please fill out and return the form below as soon as possable to: AU GLBC, 4400 Mass. Ave. N. W., 217 Mary Garydon Center, Washington, DC 20016. Or call (202) 362-9624.								
Name				Telephone				
Address								
City	Stat		Zip					
Number of people you can host?								
Are you close to Meti		NWh	ch One	Buss	ubway	Station?		
Other infomation that you would like to add to aid us in matching you with students who need housing?								

Thank you for your help in this matter - You will be contacted shortly with all the details regarding who, what, when, and where.